MARCH NEWSLETTER

" Hello everyone,

It’s hard to believe March is just around the corner! We have just a couple of children left
to have their show and tell days and then everyone will get one more special day starting in
April.

We have been working on different letter sounds each week. We will continue to work on
our alphabet with the letters “0”, “B”, L”, and “R”, in the month of March. We also have been
working on name recognition with the kids and have some fun activities planned to help
them with that.

We have a special guest coming from Tooth Talks to talk to the kids about dental hygiene.
She will be coming in March to visit the Tuesday/Thursday class and in April to visit the
Monday/Wednesday class.

This month please check the calendar for crazy hair day and don’t forget to wear green for
St. Patrick’s Day! We will be going on a special treasure hunt outside on that day as well.

Thank you to everyone who donated, sold or purchases tickets for the liquor basket raffle.
We will be doing the draw on St. Patrick’s Day so please get your tickets in before that.

March playschool fees will be deposited this Friday March 3rd. March calendar is now
posted. Spring break will be from March 30th to April 5th. Preschool begins on April 6t and
April 7th!

Thank you

Kari Wiens



